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FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY                                                       
General Superintendent’s Report 
Kerry Cochran 
Date: June 2, 2021 
 
As we move into June and our reopening plans are to have the museum open starting July 
1st, there are several clean up get ready projects that need to be performed at the 
museum. 
 
As we plan on the reopening, we need the help of our members and volunteers to get the 
museum back into shape after being closed for so long. 
 
Should you wish to help out, please contact Greg Elems and/or Steve Habeck and let them 
know when you would be available so they can line up some of the work that needs to be 
completed.?  
 
As we progress, we all need to take into consideration what may be next in the realm of 
the COVID-19 virus and how it affects our members and the public.  
 
Several of the members and personnel have received their vaccinations to help prevent 
the spread of this virus. 
 
While I cannot speak for all the members, several of us are of the same opinion that most 
of us will not return to full-scale operation until we all can be assured that we are safe at 
the museum. 
 
As you read this report for the June 5th Board of Directors meeting, we will be having the 
annual members dinner and annual members meeting right after the board meeting.  
 
Also on June 5th, we will hold the annual Operating Department crew training. Loren Ross 
and myself (along with others) have been planning on this training day and hope that we 
can get the crews updated and back in service for this year’s operating season. 
 
Any and all volunteers or members should be very aware that the FRRS/WPRM has 
limited resources during these times and we need to know who, if any, members will 
be visiting the museum for any reason. It is very important to make sure someone 
will be available at the museum and that it is in fact staffed so that you will not be 
disappointed should you arrive and find the gates locked.  
 
We must keep the museum locked down, as we have had several people just show 
up expecting to get into the museum while we are closed. 
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Please contact our president, Greg Elems, should you wish to give a hand during this time 
that the museum is closed.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not have 
an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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